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PE Kit 
 

Please make sure your child has the correct PE kit for their PE day(s). This can be 
bought from DJ Uniforms in Bushey High Street. 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
  
 

 
 

 

 

 

   

 

  
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
We have certainly seen a shift in the weather this week – but that hasn’t slowed up the Fair 
Field Energy! Continuing our sporting success our Speed Stacking team went over to Queens 
to compete on Tuesday. They finished in 4th place, narrowly missing 3rd place by half a second. 
As they were competing against 32 teams, this was enough to see them through to the finals 
next month! Thank you to 5 Ridley for their informative assembly on all their learning, including 
Space, Judaism and their class author. We all enjoyed the lively finish too! This week, for those 
who wished, we held NHS flu vaccinations.  
 
This weekend come and watch the coir perform at the Radlett Winter Fair – where Sophie will 
also turn on the lights! Next week we look forward to Pullman’s assembly. Year 4 have been 
enjoying practising for their Pantomime and the early rehearsals show some superb acting and 
performances. It will be December before we know it! 
 
Mrs Aharon & Mrs Goodwin 
 
 

House Points 
Winners: 

 
    Orchard 

Books For Schools 
 

We are collecting!! 
 

The Sun have teamed up with Harper  
Collins to provide primary  

schools with a free pack of 106 books,  
worth more than £600.  

 
We would appreciate your support as 

the prospect of new books for our 
library is an exciting one! 

Speed Stacking 
 

Huge congratulations to our Year 4 Speed Stacking team of 
8, who finished 4th out of 32 teams to progress to the 
Partnership final on the 3rd  
December at Queen’s  
School.  
 
Thank you to Miss Farran 
for accompanying the  
children and helping them  
to success.  
 

5 Ridley rock it out to show 
off their learning! 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   
 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Fair Field Superstars 

 
3 Walliams Annabelle Marat 

3 Blyton Scarlett Tiaan 

4 Morpurgo Cami Nico 

4 Rowling Oliver Martha 

5 Ridley Arianna Taylor 

5 Pullman Luca Sophia S 

6 Rosen Mia Raadin 

6 Blackman Imogen Tamir 

 
 

Dates for your Diary 
 
11-15th November    Anti-Bullying week    All 
21st November    Nasal Flu spray    All 
21st November   Class Assembly    5 Ridley 
28th November   Class Assembly    5 Pullman 
5th December   Mrs Peck’s music assembly  All  
6th December   Hazard Alley     Year 5 
9th December  6pm  Y4 Production    All 
11th December    Pantomime and Lunch   All 
12th December    Mrs Davies’ music assembly  All 
13th December   Festive Jumper Day    All 
13th December    Rock Steady assembly   Parents welcome 
19th December   Carol Concert    All 
20th December    Non Uniform Day £1   All 
20th December    School closes at 1.40pm prompt  All 
 

New/changed dates are in red 

 
 
 
 
 

The Diamond book   
 

 
Congratulations to the following children  

for recognition of their fantastic 
work this week 

 
 

3 Walliams 
Marat, Faith 

4 Morpurgo 
Magdalena, Rory 

5 Pullman 
.Lindsay, Sebastian, 

Liam, Lewis 

6 Rosen 
Raffy, Amelia, 
Naomi, Khalid, 

Benji, Ruby 

3 Blyton 
Charlie, Frankie, 

Kiera, Vinny, Damian 

4 Rowling 
Oliver, Theo, Josh, 

Jayden, Charlie, 
Blake 

5 Ridley 
Scarlett, Tia, Penny 

6 Blackman 
Scarlett, Luke, 

Jenson, Sophie, 
Sienna, Tate, 

Jazmine, Poppy 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

Birthday Books 
 
As you know, when it’s your child’s birthday you can buy them a book to 
add to our school library. They will also be recognised during Friday’s F 
Factor and receive a balloon and a birthday sticker.  
 
We will continue to send a note  
home to let you know  
which book they chose.  
 
Over the years the books have  
become such lovely additions to  
the school library. 

Lunchtime 
 

Please give 
your child a 
healthy snack 
for playtime – 
preferably 
unwrapped to 
see them 
through until 
lunchtime. 
 
Please also 
remind them it 
is getting 
colder now 
and help them 
prepare! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Our very own Fair Field choir will be singing. 
Come and support them before the switching on of the lights at 4.30pm by Sophie Perry. 

Poppy Appeal 

 

 
    Thank you to all the children, parents & carers  
    at Fair Field for supporting the Poppy Appeal. 
    we raised a fantastic £118.22, which supports  

the armed Forces community – past & present. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
The children have, or will be, issued with Purple Mash 
log ins. They can use this to access their spellings. They will also 
receive a “look, cover, write” sheet to help them with grasping 
the spelling concept. We are trialling spelling through  
this online portal, which also has a wealth of other programmes.  
Teachers are also able to track their progress and tailor  
work to ensure progress.  
 
 
 
 


